
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Portage Metropolitan Housing Authority 

Request for Proposals for Legal Services 
 

 

The Portage Metropolitan Housing Authority is requesting proposals for legal services for the 

period from January 1, 2018 through December 31, 2019.  These legal services will include, 

but are not limited to, matters dealing with federal and state public housing laws, evictions 

and landlord/tenant disputes, employment law, procurement, civil rights and fair housing law, 

Ohio public records and public meetings laws and HUD rules/regulations relating to the 

Section 8 and Public Housing programs, administrative matters, employment laws and 

advisory opinions.   

 

The RFP may be obtained online at www.portagehousing.org under “bidding opportunities” 

or by contacting PMHA at (330) 297-1489.  Responses are due no later than 4:30 p.m. on 

Monday, December 4, 2017 and can be mailed or hand-delivered to the attention of Pamela 

Nation Calhoun, at PMHA, 2832 State Route 59, Ravenna, OH  44266.  Any proposals 

received later than said date and time will not be opened or considered.   

 

PMHA is an equal opportunity employer and an equal housing opportunity agency. 
 
 

Portage Metropolitan Housing Authority 
2832 State Route 59, Ravenna, OH 44266  │ Phone: (330)297-1489  Fax: (330)297-6295  

▪Equal Housing Opportunity▪  
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